
Free Public Seminar - Register Now! 

Wednesday, June 21, 2017

5:00pm-7:30pm

Charles County Public Library Waldorf West Branch 

10405 O'Donnell Place  

Waldorf, Maryland 20603 

Please do not bring children. No child care provided. 

“Family Law for the People: Understanding the Law and Court Process” is a 

free informational seminar for individuals interested in learning about common 

family law issues and court procedures. Featuring experienced family attorneys, the 

seminar will cover topics including: 

Child Custody and Support  • Divorce  • Starting a Case  • Alternatives to Trial

Trial Process and Procedures   • Finding and Working With an Attorney

Family Law for the People was developed by the Department of Family Administration of the      

Administrative Office of the Courts, the Family and Juvenile Law Section of the Maryland State Bar 

Association, and the People’s Law Library of Maryland. 

The seminar is for informational purposes only and is not intended as legal advice.  

Please register by email at juliana.davis@mdcourts.gov 
or by phone at (301) 932-3278. 

Registration information is confidential and is used for the purposes of notifying  
participants of any changes in the schedule and for statistical reporting.  
Participants must attend in order to obtain the participant handbooks. 




